
The catamaran, Luminosa, on its final road journey to Te Anau

TE ANAU CAVES,
NEW ZEALAND

– Neal Collinson

Real Journeys (the operator of the Te Anau
Glowworm Caves – South Island, New Zealand)
recently commissioned a new twenty-three metre
catamaran vessel on Lake Te Anau.

Purpose built in Tasmania for Lake Te Anau, the
vessel name Luminosa reflects the role of the vessel
carrying passengers across the lake to the Te Anau
Glowworm Caves.

The vessel was built in Hobart, and following its
construction it voyaged across the Tasman to the
port of Bluff (1800 nautical miles) before being
transported 180kms overland to Lake Te Anau.

Along with the new vessel, news wharfs have been
built to accommodate the vessel. (See the press
cutting, below)

At the caves itself, the final part of the caves tour
redevelopment has been implemented with the

removal of the lower dam and bottom punt ride. A
new stainless steel and alloy walkway has been
installed linking the two landings, formally accessed
along the river by punt.

Following the removal of the dam which had been
built in the mid 1950s, the caves’ river has reverted
to it natural flow along the stream bed. For the last
fifty years the caves at this point have been approx
one third full of water which was pooled behind the
dam.

With the river now flowing back in its original
course the caves passage has now taken on a whole
new dimension with a spectacular stream way
cascading along.

Already stream life is flourishing, with trout and
eels once again being regular visitors in the caves.
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